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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RO280 - Scooter Wilson
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 2/6/2014 3:46 PM
End: Thu 2/6/2014 3:51 PM
Duration: 5 minutes

Received call from Paul King the consultant for RO280 - Scooter Wilson, 3600 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland.  Mr. King said 
he has spoken with Louis Badertscher (the RP) regarding the site and that Mr. Badertscher will make a decision on how to 
move his site forward in the next few days.  Mr. King said he has also spoken with Ms. Charlene Neely (realtor) and 
clarified the situation with her.   
 
Mr. King said the well sampling has been performed and that “the package” is assembled and will be provided once the 
decision on how to proceed is made.  There was no discussion of the Directive letter sent out today and whether the SCM 
was part of the “package”.  He also said he left a VM message with Dilan. 


